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Winfest was launched in 2013 to grow the 
scholarship and honor the legacy of Win 
Wardlaw, a 2008 graduate of Catholic High 
who passed away in 2010. Since its incep-
tion, the Winston Penn Wardlaw Scholarship 
Fund has raised almost $550,000 providing 
need-based tuition to a multitude of boys 
who otherwise would be unable to attend 
Catholic High.

After three fun and successful events, it was 
decided the 2017 Winfest would be the last. 
However, the scholarship fund continues to 
grow through honorariums, memorials and 
gifts. David Wardlaw, Win’s father, said the 
generous support of the Catholic High com-
munity made Winfest possible.

A CELEBRATION OF THE LIFE OF WINSTON PENN WARDLAW ‘08

“Thank you to Catholic High and its 
amazingly generous community for 
supporting Winfest and Win’s scholar-
ship fund,” he said. “We are also grate-

friends who served on the committee 
and the wonderful crew of volunteers 
and generous sponsors. Winfest was 
a very meaningful way to remember 
Win while helping provide tuition as-
sistance to deserving boys at Catholic 

the scholarship fund while we cherish 
the memories of this awesome event.”

Win Wardlaw left a legacy of leadership and activism during 
his time at Catholic High. His senior year, the student body 
elected him president, the senior class honored him as 

Award. 

Win was blessed by the many friendships he made at the 

taught him. For Win and so many others, Catholic High is 
a brotherhood that helps prepare boys to become men of 
integrity. 

Thanks to his parents, Susie and David, and the 
Catholic High community for making Winfest an 
unforgettable celebration. 


